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Sent: 14 April 2021 10:16
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application no 3/2021/0275

Dear Sirs
This is in addition to the correspondence dated April 12th.
Dear Sirs

The proposed dwellings 7 8 and 9 will be built 15 metres from the rear boundary of my property,-
and 25 metres from the back wall of my house and will be built 2 and a half stories in

height.
The issues regarding these properties have been outlined in my correspondence dated April 12th.

Yours faithfull




